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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

Reference No. 2019-12-3891 

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRPERSON 

TO 	 PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS 
CHED CENTRAL AND REGIONAL OFFICE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT : INDIAN GOVERNMENT'S PHD FELLOWSHIP PROGRAM 

DATE 	27 January 2020 

The Commission on Higher Education hereby informs all interested parties of the 
invitation from Embassy of the Philippines in New Delhi regarding the Indian 
government's PhD Fellowship program. 

Around woo fellowships will be granted to qualified ASEAN post-graduates to study in the 
various Indian Institute of Technology (IIT) courses in India. Such fellowships will cover 
the cost of study and living expenses of the students. 

Interested individuals may apply through the Admission portal via asean.iitd.ac.in. 

Cc: Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines in New Delhi 
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